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13th  September 2019 
 

Please keep this letter for future reference. 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
RE:  Year 1 Visit to Selly Manor Museum  
 
To support the children in their learning challenge we have booked a visit to Selly Manor Museum on 
Wednesday 25th September 2019. The trip will help children explore their local area and identify features 
of human geography within Bournville including Cadbury World and Selly Manor. During their visit to 
Selly Manor, the children will be able to investigate the past and compare how life is different today. This 
trip is very beneficial to your child’s learning so we would like all the children to attend.   
 
We will be travelling by coach to the museum leaving at 9.45am to return at 2pm. All children will be 
provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen.  All children should wear full school uniform, 
including a weatherproof coat and sensible shoes.  No spending money is required. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £9.19 to cover the cost of the visit. If you would like your child to 
attend this trip please make payment on Parent Pay by 9am Monday 23rd September. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Holden and Miss Kemp 
Year 1 class teachers 
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